
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P,O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

2016-03-29

Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Peter Alteen, QC
Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B 3P6
E-mail: palteen@newfoundlandpower.com

Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson, QC
O'Dea Earle
323 Duckworth Street
P.O. Box 5955
St. John's, NL A 1 C 5X4
E-mail: tjohnson@odeaearle.ca

Dear Sirs:

Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. - 2016-2017 General Rate Application
Grant Thornton Financial Consultants Report --- Update Based on
March 8, 2016 NP Amended GRA

Attached please find an electronic copy of Grant Thornton's Financial Consultants Report
Update based on Newfoundland Power's Amended GRA filed March 8, 2016. Board Legal
Counsel will enter the report as a Consent Item and paper copies will be distributed during
the hearing.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781.

Yours truly,

Enclosure
eec.

	

Newfoundland Power Inc
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com
Mr. Ian Kelly, QC, E-mail: ikelly@curtisdawe.aom
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHReguIatoiy c@nlh.nl.ca
Consumer Advocate
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey a odeaearle.ca

Cheryl Blandon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cblundon@pub.nLca
Website: www,pub.nl,ca

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr. Geoff Young
P. O. Box 12400
Hydro Place, Columbus Drive
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7
E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
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